WELLINGTON CITY COUNCIL
PROPOSED (PRIVATE) PLAN CHANGE 81
MINUTE 3 OF HEARING COMMITTTEE

Hearing Closure
1. Further to our previous minute, we now have received the further information we
requested of the Council and the Plan Change Requestor (VUW) after the hearing
adjournment. The full extent of this information is now available on the Council website.
2. We have since conducted our deliberations and can now confirm that the hearing is
formally closed.

Next Steps

3. We are presently in the process of drafting our recommendation on the plan change
request, and will deliver it to the Council in due course.

4. Once again, we wish to thank all parties for their constructive input into the hearing
process and for their assistance to us.

DATED this 17" day of March 2016

e e

Councillor Andy Foster (Chair)

On behalf of the Hearing Panel
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